
Second Mt. Olive Baptist 

Church 
      September 18, 2016             
secondmountolive.com 
 Pastor Adam Cissell            (812)486-7547 

cell 

 

Sunday School                                     9:30 

a.m. 

Morning Worship                                10:30 

a.m. 

Time for Praises, Requests, & 

Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Hymn  

Offering  

Children’s Message 

Special Music 

Message:  The Church: Leaders 

Time of Response 

 

Happy Birthday to: 
September 18- Bill Webster  

September 20- Danyel Watson  

September 21- Sandy Overton  

September 21-Kim Wesner 

September 23- Ray Wittmer 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 
September 18- Marc & Nicci Andrews 

September 24- Darin & Meghan Wittmer 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the 

KMC Birthday party yesterday! 

 

COMING WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 
Tonight –  Evening Service          6:30pm 

Wednesday – Bible Study      6:30pm    

 

Sunday: 2pm KMC Bingo  

Monday: 7am Breakfast with Adam 

Tuesday: 7:00pm NA meeting 

Wednesday: 6:30pm Bible Study 

Saturday 9am:Grocery Give Away 

Sunday: 3:30pm KMC Church Service (25th) 

 

The Nursery/Cry Room is open each Sunday 

Morning during the Worship Service for children 

up to age 2 and a half.  Today the Nursery 

volunteer is Sandy Overton and next week it is 

Tara Miller. The Pre-school teacher today is Danny 

Doades and next week it will be Sarah & Cole. 

Children’s Church is available for grades K thru 2!    

Ladies mark your calendars for the AB 

Women’s Ministry Fall Conference being held 

here on Monday October 10th.  Our Church is 

hosting the Union association so we will need 

volunteers to help provide a meal.  It begins at 

5:30pn and ends around 7:00pm.  We will send 

around a signup sheet to help provide the meal.  

The guest speaker is Chris Marziale with 

International Ministries.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH NEWS 

 

Next Sunday the 25th the Jr/Sr high youth will 

be taking the blankets that have been collected 

to Indy to hand out to homeless at Veterans 

Park.  They will also be taking sack lunches to 

pass out.  Anyone wanting to donate blankets 

can still do so up until they leave on the 25th.  

They are also taking donations of bottled 

water, small bags of chips and homemade 

cookies.  Anything not donated will be 

purchased from the youth fund along with the 

sandwich makings. 

 

October 7 or 8 the Jr/Sr high youth will be 

going to Lark Ranch at 5pm. Please see Nicci 

for more info.  

 

October 9th there will be a Dessert Fundraiser 

in the Fellowship Hall.   

 

 

 

 

 


